
September 30,~976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President will depart for California late afternoon (about 5 
p.m.) on Monday, October 4. 

There is a sign-up list in the press room bulletin board for 
those wishing to travel with the President. 

The press plane is expected to depart mid-afternoon on the 4th. 
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